
Happy Christmas from all
at CSSC

The officers and Council of CSSC would like to thank you and your staff for your hard
work and dedication throughout the year, and wish you a very happy Christmas. We
look forward to working with you in 2021.

Congratulations to Thomas Beatty
of Irvinestown Primary School.

We are delighted to announce that
Thomas Beatty - P2 is the winner of this
year's Christmas card competition.
We hope you love his design of a
Nativity scene as much as we do.

We had four runners up in our
Christmas card competition.
Congratulations to

Ava Murphy-Chute

Kilbroney Integrated Primary School – P2

Joel Wilkinson

Meadow Bridge Primary School – P2



Oliver Redpath

Cliftonville Integrated Primary School –
P2

Skylar Rossi

Rathcoole Primary School – P2

Thank you to all pupils who sent us their designs. We had a fantastic selection to
choose from and the judging panel, comprising CSSC Board members, commented
that the judging was a very difficult task.

Follow us on Twitter

If you have any trouble seeing this email, or if we can help with any issues, please don’t hesitate
to phone us on 028 9531 3030 or send us an email

http://www.twitter.com/CSSC_NI
mailto:info@csscni.org.uk

